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Just a reminder – Our members pay $10 every January to receive the newsletter and other correspondence about the Heritage Club and the perks that go with being an active member.  This includes MEDOC travel insurance. Everything we do comes from the dues our members send in. This includes Charitable Donations.  Heritage Clubs across the country are self supporting.
All members who pay their dues before Feb 28th will have their names put in a draw for a chance to win 1 of 4 gift cards!

All dues may be paid by cash, or cheque and can be sent to Vanisle’s NEW Address: 
6178 Parkwood Dr Nanaimo BC V9T 6C8. 

In addition we would like to encourage members to pay via e-transfer heritagevanisle@shaw.ca  Thank You 

In the past we have received cash for dues payment and / or “take me off list notes”
without names indicated. 
Please ensure that your name is included with your letter.


This year we are going to introduce the option of receiving your newsletter and or reminders by email. For those of you that prefer to receive the newsletter by mail, you still can. Please indicate your preference on the next page








If you received this newsletter, we still have you on our list but please advise if you do NOT want to be an active member and we will no longer send out the newsletter. I have attached a return envelope and would appreciate if you could complete this form and return it 



----- please take me off the active list
----- please find enclosed my $10. I would like to be an active member for 2025      
THANK YOU to those that have already paid their 2025 dues.


------ I would like to receive all newsletters/reminders by email 

Email_______________________________________________________

------ I would like to continue to receive the newsletters and reminders by mail














MEMBERS name _______________________________

                                                                                                                            

A message from Heidi
Happy New Year everyone. I always like this time of year, it’s full of great possibilities, changes and hopefully some exciting travel. 
Once again, we are looking for feedback from all of you. What would you like to see more of, or less of? Would you like more local travel trips like a wine tour, plays or local theatre? Perhaps a bus trip through Ireland, a Caribbean cruise, or a shopping/ casino trip? What about sports events? Golf tournament or meeting up for hikes or walks? Do you have a coffee club you would like to share with everyone? These are just a few ideas, I’m sure you have many more and we would like to hear about them. I know a lot of you volunteer, thank you for your hard work. We would like to hear about the ways you volunteer and maybe others would like to help or join in but do not know how to get started. If you have any charities you favour, or fundraisers, please share these with us, maybe we can help as well. 
The Heritage Club has always been about people helping people and working together. I would like to see if we could strengthen our connection and have some fun and laughs along the way. I look forward to hearing from you and thank you.
Cheers, Heidi.Use the space below to tell us any of your ideas for travel, activities, volunteering or fundraising
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